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York Mills Station – Metrolinx Bus Terminal Lease Agreement  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 18, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize staff to request the City of Toronto to negotiate and enter into a 10-year 
licence agreement with Metrolinx, with an option for a further 10-year extension, on the 
TTC’s behalf, for the continued use of the bus terminal at York Mills Station by GO 
Transit, on terms and conditions summarized in this report, in a form acceptable to the 
TTC’s General Counsel. 


